
48 hours

We wanted to send a huge THANK YOU for
your support. Together, we raised £645
during our Break the Rules Day - this will be
used to buy even more books for school!

Secondly, we really appreciate each of you
who put together a Shoebox for the Rotary
Club. They were picked up on Friday and are
on their way to their destination.

Both of these show our CARE values in
action.

THANk you!

K.I.T.K.I.T.
Keeping In Touch

Working Together for Success

 6th November

Recently, we have seen an increase in children
and staff with tummy bugs - sickness and
diarrhoea. It is important that all children
should stay away from school until they have
not been sick or had diarrhoea for at least 2
days (48 hours). This is our policy and
guidance from the NHS. We will continue to
encourage children to wash their hands
regularly and to use the hand sanitizer in their
classrooms. Thank you for your continuing
support with this.


